

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

March 11, 2010

DC Office on Aging 441 Fourth Street, NW, Suite 900 South Washington, DC 20001

Dear Office on Aging:

The Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC 2B) would like to share with you our comments on the State Plan on Aging. As you may know, the Dupont Circle Village organization just celebrated its one-year anniversary, and we are proud to have supported them in their work to help our residents age in place in our vibrant neighborhood. At our regular public meeting on March 10, 2010, Executive Director Bernice Hutchinson of Dupont Circle Village shared with us the Village's comments to your State Plan on Aging. We passed the following resolution affirming the Village's comments:

Resolved that we (ANC 2B) support the goals as expressed by Dupont Circle Village (attached) and forward our comments to the DC Office on Aging.

We appreciate your office's work to assist elder residents in DC and hope that you continue to support the Dupont Circle Village and its counterparts in other neighborhoods.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Mike Silverstein

Chairman

cc:

Mr. Courtney Williams – <u>courtney.williams@dc.gov</u> Bernice Hutchinson – bernice@dupontcirclevillage.org